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13th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents  
 
After spending 12 wonderful years at St. Peter’s Catholic Academy, and almost 20 years within The 
Newman schools. I have made the very difficult decision to retire from my position as principal at 
the end of this autumn term, (Christmas). I have been extremely fortunate and privileged to work 
with many wonderful children, staff and parents.  
 
St. Peter’s is a truly special place where everyone lives out our mission statement, “Together, One 
Family, One Community in Christ, which I will always cherish and remember fondly and I will greatly 
miss this community spirit.  
 
I wish to say a huge thank you to parents and carers for the support and friendship over the years. I 
have always enjoyed coming to work to watch children grow and develop, achieve their potential, 
realise their ambitions and become the responsible, caring people that God wants them to be, ready 
for the next stage in their lives. I know you have heard me say on many occasions, that, I feel like a 
“proud mum”.   
 
As a school family, we have enjoyed great success over the years, working together with the 
determination to succeed. The school has a wonderful reputation in the community and beyond, 
which is down to the hard work, commitment and care of everyone working in partnership. 
  
The Board of Directors are in the process of recruiting a new Principal for January 2024 and will 
ensure that my predecessor will continue to provide the children with an outstanding education. 
 
 Once again a huge thank you to everyone for all the support I have been given over the years. I will 
miss you all, particularly the happy, smiling faces of your wonderful children. 
 
I will always keep St. Peter’s school family, families and parishioners in my prayers. 
 
May I  ask that you keep me in your prayers, as I embark on this new phase of my life.  
 
 
God bless 
 

 
R Snee (Mrs)  
 
Principal 
 


